
  August 5, 2013 

 
 

Construction of Raised Crosswalk on Norfolk St. at Broadway 
         Thursday, August 8 & Friday, August 9 

 
Dear Neighbor, 
 
In connection with the Broadway Reconstruction Project, the City’s Contractor, D’Allessandro 
Corporation, will be performing the installation of a raised crosswalk on the south side of 
Broadway (park side) on Norfolk Street at Broadway. This work is expected to take two days 
to complete and will begin on Thursday, August 8. During this work, Norfolk Street residents 
will not be able to access the roadway from Broadway from 7am on Thursday, August 8 to 4pm 
on Friday, August 9. Norfolk Street must be accessed via Harvard Street. 
 
What to expect during construction 
 

• General work hours will be from 7AM to 4PM.  
 

• Norfolk Street residents will be detoured to Harvard Street via Columbia Street or 
Prospect Street, in order to access Norfolk Street. 

 
• The Norfolk Street entrance from Broadway will be inaccessible on a 24 hour basis. 

 
• “No Parking” signs will be posted in advance of construction. Please be sure to check 

posted signs for exact date and times.  
 

• Police details will be onsite to help manage traffic. 
 
 
For Information and Assistance During Construction 
If you have any questions regarding construction, please contact Dan Vallee, Project Manager at 
617.304.7756/ dvallee@cambridgema.gov or Kelly Dunn, Community Relations Manager at 
617.349.4870 or kdunn@cambridgema.gov .  Please also contact us for assistance related to a 
special need or disability that requires a special accommodation.  If an emergency arises 
after hours, please call the 24-Hour line at 617.349.4800.   
 
Thank you in advance for your patience and understanding during this construction.  We hope 
you enjoy these improvements once they are completed.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Dan Vallee 
Project Manager 
Cambridge Department of Public Works 
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